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The Department of External Affairs announced
today that Prime Minister Mohammed All of Pakistan,
accompanied by Begum Mohammed Ali, will arrive in
Ottawa on Thursday afternoon, October 21 for a brief
visit as a guest of the Canadian Government. The Prime
Minister of Paklstan will reach Rockcliffe Airport from
Washington at 3:00 p.m. on Thursday. A dinner will
take place that evening at Government House.

On Friday morning October 22 Mr. Mohammed All
will call on the Prime Minilster of Canada and will later hold
a press cqnference in the main conference room of the
East Block. The High Commissioner for Pakistan will
entertaln at a reception late Friday afternoon at the
Country Club. In the evening the Prime Minister of
Pakistan and Begum Moharmed All will give a dinner in
honour of His Excellency the Governor General. The
Prime Minister and Begum Mohammed All will leave for New
York on Saturday morning, October 23.




